
 

 
 

Macon-Bibb County Government 
Procurement Department 

700 Poplar Street, 3rd Floor 

Suite 308 

Macon, Georgia 31201 

(478) 803-0550 

Fax (478) 751-7998 

 

 
 
June 30, 2023 

 

Professional Paving, Inc. 

Attention: Mr. Jeffery Shephered 

Address 5962 Zebulon Road, Suite 138 

Macon, Georgia 31210 

    

RE:  Invitation to Bid 

 

Dear Mr. Jeffery Shephered, 

 

On behalf of the Macon-Bibb County Procurement Department, it is my pleasure to inform you that your firm has been 

invited to participate in Phase 2 of the Invitation for Bids solicitation (23-051-LH) for the On-Call and Repair Services.   

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me via e-mail at lhardwick@maconbibb.us  

  

Thank you for your interest in working with Macon-Bibb County Government.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Laura Hardwick 

 

Procurement Director  

mailto:lhardwick@maconbibb.us

